
2/1: Kyle the Magic Guy @ Kid’s
Haven (Preschool)
2/1: Visit from a grandparent or older
community member
2/5: We are inviting a family member
into the classroom who has a pet
that plays with balls
2/7: Yoga Class at Kid’s Haven
(Preschool)
2/14: Valentine’s Day Celebration
2/14: WonderWeavers Storytellers at
Kid’s Haven (Preschool)
2/12-2/16: A walk around the outside
of your school building
2/19-2/23: A walk around the
neighborhood
2/26-3/8: Anyone with construction
work experience is invited to the
classroom. Contact to arrange

 Missy Sjolin

Embracing a Mild February at Kid’s Haven

Warm greetings to all our families at Buffalo Kiddie
Campus! This February, as we experience an

unusually mild winter, we're excited to explore the
season in new ways. With Valentine's Day just

around the corner, we'll spread warmth and joy
through special crafts and activities centered on

friendship and kindness.

Taking advantage of the milder weather, we'll have
more opportunities for outdoor play and nature

exploration, observing how our local environment
changes even in a gentler winter. We'll also

commemorate Presidents' Day with fun,
educational activities.

Here's to a February filled with gentle breezes,
continued learning, and heartwarming

experiences!
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February is National Children's Dental
Health Month, which can be a time to focus
on habits for good dental hygiene, learning
about teeth, and why visiting the dentist is

important. We encourage our families to
spend some time this month teaching good

dental hygiene. Who says brushing your
teetch can’t be fun? Character toothbrushes

and colored toothpastes are great ways to
engage children in learning about proper

brushing techniques!


